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Public Service Company of New Hampshire dlb/a Eversource Energy 
Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 

Updated Rate Schedules 

Dear Director Howland: 

On May 28, 2019 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
("PSNH") filed its request for permanent rates in the above-captioned proceeding. As part of 
that filing, PSNH included, within the testimony and attachments of Edward A. Davis, 
documentation of the rate schedules PSNH was seeking to establish in this proceeding. Those 
rate schedules were based upon the revenue requirement calculation PSNH included at the time 
of filing. 

On November 4, 2019, PSNH submitted a letter and supporting documentation 
describing and explaining certain refinements to revenue requirement calculation. At the time of 
that submission, PSNH noted that it was working to calculate new rates based upon the updated 
revenue requirement and that it would provide those as soon as it was able. Consistent with its 
prior statement, with this letter PSNH is providing new rate schedules based upon the revenue 
requirement calculation that was provided on November 4, 2019. 

As was noted on November 4, PSNH intends to update the revenue requirement again in 
January 2020 to account for matters occurring in 2019 that would impact the revenue calculation. 
PSNH also anticipates updating the rate schedules at that time to reflect the most recent revenue 
requirement. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 
your assistance with this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
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